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Submission: I would like to voice my objection to the proposed amalgamation of the City of Sydney with neighboring councils. 
My experiences with and opinion of the current council is wholly positive and I don't believe it should change as per the 
current proposal. 
Any change to size and should come with a complete reorganisation of duties between state and council and to be quite 
perfectly honest I do feel that the states in Australia are well and truly past their use by date. 
So if you want to create super councils you should consider abolishing the by then unnecessary level between national and 
local government. 
 
Regards 
 
Wim Woldhuis 
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